Public Safety Committee October 20, 2021 6:00 p.m.

October 20, 2

Councilwoman Kreuz (Chair)

Councilman Rochelle

Councilwoman Westhoven

Joint Meeting with the Fire Advisory Board

All members present and listened to the presentation of proposed contract language related to fire service contracts with Fulton and Swancreek Townships.

The proposed contracts would replace the existing contracts set to expire in December 2022. The proposed contracts include increasing fees for each Township as a means to eliminate the overlapping taxing for Village of Swanton residents.

This conversation then focused on the need to investigate a fire district.

Fire Advisory Board made a motion to recommend the contracts assuming the Fulton Township levy successfully passes.

Public Safety Committee did not make a recommendation and will regroup at their October 25 meeting.